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State Bar of Texas African American Lawyers Section 
Summit
Presented by the State Bar of Texas African American Lawyers Section Summit

April 24, 2021

Health Care partner Kenya Woodruff will co-present a session entitled "COVID19: Considerations for 
Attorneys & Communities of Color" on April 24, 2021. The session is part of a daylong virtual State 
Bar of Texas African American Lawyers Section Summit, "African-American Attorneys: Advocates & 
Agents of Change."

Learn more about the State Bar of Texas African American Lawyers Section Summit.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Kenya S. Woodruff
+1.214.765.3677
kenya.woodruff@katten.com
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